
From: Cordero, Gilbert, EMNRD
To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: LG&S
Date: Thursday, August 16, 2018 8:31:48 AM

Attached are pictures of the TB on the Keohane B Federal 003, API 30-015-05625. It appears that
someone opened a valve on one of the tanks. I don’t have any BLM addresses to let them know
about this release. 

Thanks 
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Sent from my iPhone
Gilbert Cordero   Staff Manager
Oil Conservation Division, Artesia
(O) 575-748-1283  114
(C) 575-626-0830


